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MRS FANNY BUNTING

This delightful
photograph  has  come
into the possession of
Mr A. Cronk. It is believed
to depict Fanny Bunting,
widow of a local farmer,
who for many years ran
the Shipton village bakery
prior to her death in 1923
at the age of 89.

Mr Cronk (tel. 830400)
would be interested to hear
from any descendants or
others who may have
knowledge of her.

WOMEN’S INSTITUTE

Shipton W.1. meets in the Village Hall on the second Thursday of each
month. We are a friendly group enjoying a variety of speakers and also
participating in outings and visits. There are opportunities to join with
other local institutes to play darts and table-tennis. At a recent meeting
we were fascinated to hear from Mr Maleolm Cochrane of his year in office
as High Sheriff of Oxfordshire.

Meetings normally start at 7.30 pm but the December 11th meeting
entitled ‘Christmas Crackers' is at 3pm. A warm welcome is extended to
all ladies in the village.

Do come along and find out about your W.I. or, if you prefer, ring the
Secretary on 01993 830169 for further details.




